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I strongly oppose changes to Oregons vote by mail system. This system has been 

easy to navigate and secure for years. My disabled neighbors would have a hard 

time waiting in line at voting machines and this system just WORKS. This is clearly a 

ploy by the republicans to disenfranchise voters. Don’t let it work.  

Vote no on sb 210 


